NOTICE OF AWARD

Ref No.: 30-01-2024

January 30, 2024

RAMON ANTONIO M. OLGADO
SOONEST GLOBAL EXPRESS CORP.
1098 MENDOZA-GUAZON ST.

METRO MANILA

Telephone No.: 0917-777-0530

Dear Mr. Olgado,

We are pleased to inform you that your bid proposal dated JANUARY 15, 2024 for the
procurement project of HAULING OF FFE’S (SINDANGAN BRANCH) with a Price equivalent
to TWO HUNDRED FORTY THOUSAND PESOS ONLY (PHP 240,000.00) including all
applicable taxes and other lawful charges, as submitted in accordance with the bid request, is
hereby accepted.

Requgst to acknowledge receipt and sign this NOA within 10 days to avoid cancellation.

Recejved by:
kSignature : RAMON AKMTONIO M. OLGADO

Printed name : M

Date received : JAN. 31, 2024

*Kindly send to 7ceiving copy




